Hi All,

I know the meeting time did not work for everyone but we appreciate those who did take time out of their evening to join. The views and insights shared are incredibly helpful as we try to approach this undertaking in a way that is most beneficial to the community as a whole.

I wanted to share a high level summary of the key takeaways from our discussion but happy to elaborate anywhere as needed:

1. Concerns: 
- Primary concerns focused around erosion of the right of way and the hill more broadly 
- Path: Concerns about the path connecting the top of right of way on Susan Eldridge to the top of the staircase -- especially because of some of the ways people have acted in the past neglecting the impact of their actions on other association members.  
- Deteriorating condition of existing path: Discussion of priorities (investing in protecting against deterioration of existing path to water vs this new path)
- PVC pipe: Need to determine the purpose/importance of the PVC pipe at top of right of way
 
2. Conservation Commission (Responsibility of committee and purpose of meeting)
- The role of the conservation Commission is to review the plan and to ensure that any sort of activity only improves the existing state of the land
- One of the primary roles of the conservation committee is to protect against erosion and harm 
- Conservation Commission has made a number of visits out to property to look at, assess and comment on the risks/priorities/ non starters of the proposed project
- The purpose of the meeting this week (Thursday 6pm) is purely to discuss the Conservation Committee's views on the project and if they feel comfortable that the project can be approved from an environmental impact perspective. Their role is largely focused on evaluating projects like this to make sure the health and well-being of conservation land is preserved and maintained.
- Kindly note, the meeting Thursday does not finalize anything beyond that mentioned above. Salant family has not obtained detailed quotes for work yet because that cost/investment would only begin if approvals are received from CC.

3. Other callouts:
- Community website was created by Scott Andrews and can be accessed here:  https://arthurwalkerassociation.com/    Thanks Scott!
- Efforts are going to be put in place to improve accessibility to meetings and discussions -- zoom, phone in options, posting of meeting minutes to the website 
- Salant family understands concerns about communications -- Salant family tried to use the information/resources available (Tim, Carol, readily available emails) but hopefully with Scott's new website we can help improve communications going forward

Thank you all again -- we appreciate your feedback and commitment to the community.

Best,
Jacob Salant, CFA

